
Senior Citizens Commission 

Regular Meeting  

June 3, 2025 

Minutes  

 

The Senior Citizens Commission held a regular meeting on June 3 2025 at the Senior Center at 12:00 

P.M. Present at the meeting was chairman Paula Friez, Cheryl Udin, Leslie Shea, Pat Niewinski, Anna 

Spencer and alternate Corenda Haugh. The Director of Senior and Social Services Carrie Concatelli also 

attended.  

 

1. Call to order  

Paula Friez called the meeting to order at 12:03pm  

 

2. Public Comment   

Nothing at this time  

 

3. Approval of Minutes December 3, 2024  

Cheryl made a motion to accept the minutes as written, Leslie seconded the motion. The motion passed 

unanimously.  

 

4. Municipal Agent Report 

Carrie stated a new driver was hired at the end of May.  

 

5. Old Business 

a. March 4, 2025 meeting cancelled  

b. Review of recent programs/activities 

Paula stated the yoga classes are a hit with 20-30 seniors signed up every week. Paula stated the 

Windham Tech lunch was very well attended. The summer cookout is 6/19/25 at 12pm at senior center.    

 

6. New Business 

a. Introduction of new member Anna Spencer  

Everyone on the commission gave her a warm welcome and are very happy to have a new member on the 

board.  

 

b. Death of Helen Winkler, long time member, Pat Morianos, Past chair   

The commission members shared a few stores and memories about Helen and Pat. They were both 

wonderful women and will be missed tremendously.  

 

c. Spring Programs  

There are many activities planned throughout the spring. Here are a few in the month of May, the 

Oakridge dairy farm and lunch, the Italian Pranzo lunch, a trip to Mohegan Casino and the Iceland 

presentation. In June there’s the senior cookout, the Baroness at the playhouse on park and the Lavender 

Pond farm and lunch.  

  

7. Adjournment 

A. Next meeting Date: September 9, 2025  

Leslie made a motion to adjourn the meeting at 12:39pm; Cheryl seconded the motion. The motion passed 

unanimously and the meeting was adjourned.  

 

 

 



Respectfully Submitted, 

 

 

Corrine O’Brien  

Board Clerk 

 

PLEASE SEE THE MINUTES OF SUBSEQUENT MEETINGS FOR THE APPROVAL OF THESE 

MINUTES AND ANY CORRECTIONS HERETO.  

 

 

 
   
 

  

  

  


